
 NEWSLETTER – Issue 23 – October 2018  

Junior Blues – Southend United Football Club Limited 
Roots Hall Stadium, Victoria Avenue, Southend-on-Sea, Essex, SS2 6NQ 

Telephone: 01702 304050 Fax: 01702 304124 Ticket Office: 08444 770077 
Email: juniors@shrimperstrust.co.uk  

Website: www.southendunited.co.uk/juniorblues 
1 of 7 

 

 INTRODUCTION 
Hi everyone,  
 
We’re back with a special “extra” Newsletter for you all with information about two special events 
coming up for Junior Blues during October. 
 
The first of these is the dedicated Junior Blues match, which is on Saturday, 20th October, against 
Coventry City, where there will be free entry for all Junior Blues members and the opportunity to take 
in a pitch side walk at half time, the chance to read out the team sheet before kick-off, and to take part 
in a half time penalty shoot-out!  There will also be plenty going on outside the ground at the top of the 
car park, with entertainers, face painting and inflatables. 
 
Full details are inside this newsletter. 
 
Also, we are finalising plans for our regular October half term “Meet the Players Day”, which will again 
be taking place at Roots Hall.  As Blues have a home match on the Tuesday of half term, this will be 
taking place on Thursday, 25th October.  Again, further details are included inside this newsletter. 
 
Membership renewal reminders are being sent out at the moment, but we have again included a 
renewal form in this newsletter, which can be returned to the Shrimpers Trust stand before any match, 
or to the Ticket Office.  Hurry and get yours in to receive your season long wall chart and your exclusive 
Junior Blues lunch cool bag! 
 
 
  

UTB!       

      

 Sammy 

 

 

 

mailto:juniors@shrimperstrust.co.uk
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 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM 
 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE, WITH GDPR CHANGES THE CONSENT TO FEATURE TICK BOX HAS CHANGED AND NEEDS 
TO BE TICKED FOR YOU TO APPEAR IN OUR PHOTOS OR ON THE CLUB WEBSITE AS CIRCLED ABOVE 
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JUNIOR BLUES MATCH v COVENTRY CITY 
 
As previously mentioned, the match on 20th October has been designated an exclusive “Junior Blues” 
game, and we hope to bring you, our members, lots of exclusive opportunities and fun and games on 
the day. 

 
Outside the ground, at the top of the car park, there will be an “entertainment hub” with fun and 
games, entertainers and face painting – plus the chance of having your photo taken with Sammy the 
Shrimp. 
 
We’ll be looking for one lucky Junior Blue to read out the Team Sheet prior to kick off, to be in with the 
chance to do this, answer the question below and send your answer, as follows, copied and pasted in 
an email to media@southend-united.co.uk  The winner will be drawn at random from the correct 
entries.  All entries must be received no later than 14th October 2018. 
 
QUESTION – Which player scored the goal in the 122nd minute of our Play Off final against Wycombe 
Wanderers in 2015, which took us to a penalty shoot out to decide who won promotion to League 1? 
 
 
 
COMPETITIONS – JUNIOR BLUES MATCH 20th OCTOBER 2018 
 
READING THE TEAM SHEET OUT / PENALTY SHOOT OUT (delete as appropriate) 
 
My Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
My Junior Blues Membership Number: …………………………………………………….. 
 
My answer is: …………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent/Guardian’s contact telephone no: ……………………………………………….. 
 
Parent/Guardian’s email address: ……………………………………………………………… 
 
 
We will also be looking for Junior Blues to take part in the Pitch side walk at half time.  Junior Blues 
must book for this via the Junior Blues email address: juniors@shrimperstrust.co.uk.  Children will need 
to be able to be unaccompanied for this so please do not volunteer if they are not old enough – this will 
be weather dependant and may be cancelled at short notice on the day accordingly.   When booking, 
please specify exactly where your seat is located in the ground for this match.  
 
Finally, we’re looking for 5 lucky Junior Blues to take part in a penalty shoot out at half time, which will 
also be weather dependent.  To take part in this competition, please see the attached “Spot the Ball” 
competition and send your answer, using the same format as above to rebecca.groom@southend-
united.co.uk  
 

GOOD LUCK! 

mailto:media@southend-united.co.uk
mailto:juniors@shrimperstrust.co.uk
mailto:rebecca.groom@southend-united.co.uk
mailto:rebecca.groom@southend-united.co.uk
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SPOT THE BALL COMPETITION 
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MEET THE PLAYERS DAY 
 
Open invitation to Junior Blues members to come along to another exclusive “Meet the Players” Day in 
October half term.  Due to the fact that we have a match on the Tuesday, this event will be held at 
Roots Hall on Thursday 25th October. 
 
We are still waiting for definite confirmation of timings but expect it to be from 10.30/ 11a.m. 
 
The morning will run in a similar vein to previous events, with the children being able to watch an open 
training session run by the manager, Chris Powell, and his team. Hopefully, they will again give the 
Junior Blues members an insight into the session. 
 
For this event, we will be providing children with a lunch box which can be collected on the way in – it’s 
then up to them when they consume their food.  We will not be providing pizzas on this occasion, so at 
the end of the session there won’t be anything further. We will also have teas and coffees available for 
adults to purchase at the start of the session to take through with them 
 

 
 
Numbers will be limited for this event to 80, all children must be booked in and accompanied by an 
adult, no non members are able to attend.  One adult only to accompany a child and no more than 
three children to one adult ratios please.  Children should also be accompanied to and from toilets. 
 
To book please copy and paste the following into an email and send it to juniors@shrimperstrust.co.uk: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JUNIOR BLUES MEET THE PLAYERS DAY – THURSDAY, 25TH OCTOBER 
 
My Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
My Junior Blues Membership Number: …………………………………………………….. 
 
Any special dietary requirements: …………………………………………………………….. 
 
Parent/Guardian’s email address: ……………………………………………………………… 
 
 

mailto:juniors@shrimperstrust.co.uk
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AWAY TRAVEL 
 

Book a place by visiting the Trust website at 
www.shrimperstrust.co.uk/travel.asp or call 
Lesley Hicks on 07892 905338.  Online bookings 
now require payment to be made. 
 
For the forthcoming season, Junior Blues will 
once again be entitled to one free travel per 
season to a league game of their choice, on the 
official travel coaches organised by the 

Shrimpers Trust, as long as they are with an accompanying adult. 
 
Under 16s must be accompanied and travel for the fantastic bargain price of just £10 at 
other times! 
A full set of Away Travel Terms and Conditions can be found at 
www.shrimperstrust.co.uk  

 
 

Tuesday, 9th October 2018 Saturday, 13th October 2018   
Adult, Student & OAP Members - £ 10.0 0       Adult, Student & OAP Members - £ 10.00          

       Junior Blues - £ 10.00                                                                  Junior Blues - £ 10.00             
                                                               
           

       ROOTS HALL                  16:00                                                              ROOTS HALL               11.15         

      THE ELMS                 16:10                            THE ELMS                   11.25                     

                    HADLEIGH CHURCH        16:25                                                         HADLEIGH CHURCH    11.30        

    TARPOTS CORNER 16:35                                                        TARPOTS CORNER        11.40        

                   THE WATERMILL 16:50                                                        THE WATERMILL         11.55        

     FORTUNE OF WAR          N/A                                                        FORTUNE OF WAR       12.00        
 

 
   

TOP TRAVELLER 
 

The Top Traveller competiton for this season is up and running, and a table showing 
positions will be available from after the 8th away game. 
 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who travels with the Trust this season, don’t forget Junior Blues can claim one 
free travel per member per season as part of their membership and a fixed price of £10 at all other 
times.  So far, we’ve only had four Junior Blues take up this offer this season. 
 
 

http://www.shrimperstrust.co.uk/
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
   

To all Junior Blues who have their birthdays coming 
up in October: 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY EVERYONE! 

 
16 – Joshua Compton & Finlay White 

15 – Rohan Hart; Ollie Nicks; Danny Short &  
Max Stapleton 

14 – Lucas Banks; Theo Loisels &  
Luke Tough-Bookham 

13 – Kieran Butler & Ethan Rogers 
12 –Taylor Clark; Tilly Coleman; Kai Lazell; Frank 

Leagas; Abigail Passey; Will Paterson; Brayden Pattle 
& Matthew Sawh 

11 – William Gracie; Henry Irons; Murphy Kipps; Oscar 
Neale; Ewan Pope; Katie Stanford; Blake Stratford & 

Jamie Timothy 
10 – Alfie Beresford; Jack Chapman; Finley Frood; 

Henry Goodsell; Ethan Hahn; Charlie Hammell; Alfie 
Holland; Joshua King; Benny Mahoney; Lauren 
Manley; Joshua Posnack; Quinn Smith; George 

Stacey; Harvey Taylor & Tyler Tobin 
9 – Harry Dudley & Callum Taylor 

8 – Stanley Brown; Jacob Chism; Reyes Clark-Barham; 
Aidan Harris; Blair Hill; Edward Hollis; Oscar Jones; 

Tommy Ramsey; Diane Skinner; Charlie Sloman; 
Bethany Welham & John Welham 

7 – Millie Bowyer; Tommy Chesnaye & Evie Cross 
6 – Kristan Carter; Calico Priddle & Steven Wood 

 
And finally, Teddy Bacon & George Hatley who are 

both one! 
 


